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tUtlVED OCD April 12, 2012 

ConocoPhillips Company 
San Juan Business Unit 
P.O. Box 4289 
Farmington, NM 87499-4289 

Bureau of Land Management 
Farmington Resource Area 
Attn: Mr. Wayne Townsend 
6251 College Boulevard 
Farmington, NM 87402 

Z0I2 APR I 3 A 10: U jState of New Mexico 
Commissioner of Public Lands 
Attn: Mr. Pete Martinez 
P.O.Box 1148 
Santa Fe,NM 87504-1148 

State of New Mexico 
Oil Conservation Division 
Attn: Ms. Jami Bailey 
.1220 S. Saint Francis Drive 
Santa Fe,NM 87505-4000 

RE: Lindrith B Unit 
Gallup-Mancos-Dakota Participating Area 
Rio Arriba County, New Mexico 

Pursuant to the provisions of Section 10 of the Lindrith Unit Agreement, ConocoPhillips Company as sub-
Operator, has reviewed the Dakota (Formation) Participating Area, in its 4 t h Revision and determined that 
because the Dakota Participating Area is actually part of the West Lindrith Gallup-Dakota Pool, the Dakota 
Participating Area should be revised vertically and amended as the Gallup-Mancos-Dakota Participating 
Area. This will eliminate potential confusion where current remedial work is being performed in wells 
attributed to the existing Dakota Participating Area where perforations are being made above what has been 
identified as Dakota interval into the Gallup-Mancos portion of the West Lindrith Gallup-Dakota Pool. 

ConocoPhillips owns one hundred percent of the Working Interest below the base of the Pictured Cliffs 
formation in the Lindrith B Unit. Energen Resources Corporation is Unit Operator of the Lindrith Unit. 

We reserve the right to consolidate the existing Lindrith B Unit Gallup Participating Area which is in the 
Gavilan Mancos Pool; however, it will remain unchanged for the time being. 

Upon receipt of response from the Bureau of Land Management and concurring responses from the 
Commissioner of Public Lands and New Mexico Oil Conservation Division, the formal redesignation of the 
Dakota Participating Area to the Gallup-Mancos-Dakota Participating Area will be prepared and submitted. 

If you have any questions or need any additional information, please contact the undersigned at (505) 326-
6122. 

Sincerely, 

Charles E. (Chuck) Creekmore 
Staff Landman, RPL 
ConocoPhillips Company 
San Juan Business Unit 

Dave Poage, Land Manager 
Energen Resources Corporation 
2010 Afton Place 
Farmington, NM 87401-1601 


